
  

INCIDENT No: 024/046      DISPLAY NOTICE UNTIL: 23/11/2024 

PRODUCT RECALL ALERT - ALLERGEN 

RISK OF PEANUT ALLERGEN CONTAMINATION 

 

 What Happened? 
Due to a supplier contamination issue, we are recalling a 
number products as a precaution because they may 
contain peanut allergen, which could pose a risk to those 
consumers who have a peanut allergy. This affects only 
the above listed products. Only the Best Before dates 
listed in this notice are affected. 

What Should You Do? 
If you have purchased any of the above products and 
have a peanut allergy, DO NOT eat them.  Follow the 
below instructions: 

1. Check if you have bought any of the affected 
products 

2. You can do this by taking a photo of this notice 
or writing down the details at home. 

Please return to any Iceland store where a full refund will 
be given.   
No receipt  is required 
 
Contact Iceland Customer Care:  
For further details or if you have any questions. 

 
Phone: Please call 0800 328 0800 


